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An International Multidisciplinary Magazine 

Welcome Message from General Secretary 

 

Dear Readers, 

On behalf of the core committee ICERT, we take great pleasure in welcoming you to our new 

magazine, Eduphoria-An International Multidisciplinary Magazine. Our publication division and 

editorial board of Eduphoria have created this publication with the intention of providing a 

space for sharing of knowledge, dialogue, critique, debate, and collaboration among an 

international community of researchers, faculties in school & higher education, health 

professionals, corporate professionals and community in general. This e-publication makes it 

possible for us all to be fully connected to each other and to developments in our field and to be 

directly involved in ongoing knowledge construction. Eduphoria is an open access 

multidisciplinary magazine and we can therefore invite you to be full participants in the creative 

process that we are undertaking together.  

Our intention and vision are to create a high-quality publication that will be relevant, 

challenging, thought-provoking, and inclusive of a diverse range of voices and perspectives, 

including graduate students, academic researchers and scholars, policy-makers, social 

reformers, health professionals and community members in general. We welcome original 

research, theoretical contributions, review articles, case studies, and innovative ideas for 

publication.  

We are extremely pleased that our inaugural magazine, Eduphoira-An International 

Multidisciplinary Magazine, Volume 01, Issue 01, edited by our expert editorial team and it is 

our intention from time to time, to offer the best and high-quality contents. We do this in order 

to support access and diversity in the ever evolving and dynamic world of academic publication.  

We are delighted that you are joining us as readers and hope you will also join us as contributors. 

 

Dr Sandeep Kumar 

General Secretary, ICERT 


